
 

June 13, 2011 

 

Announcement 
 

Change of Company Holidays during Summer 

 

  To everyone affected by the Great East Japan Earthquake, we offer our deepest sympathy. 

 

We have been working hard to reduce power consumption since the earthquake. To deal with possible electric power supply 


